
Stoke Infant and Nursery School    
Update 08.01.21 
 

Welcome to the new term 

At home or at school we are glad to have begun 2021. Although these are difficult times right now 
we are looking forward to the year ahead and learning together in new ways as well as familiar 
ways. 

Remote Learning 
Our website and learning plans will have a new look on Wednesday!  Find recorded daily lessons 
featuring the teachers in every yeargroup. On the website will remain a rich range of links and 
resources which you can also view or download.  
Use the green ‘Remote Learning’ book that came home last half term for your learning. If you can’t 
find this book, pop up to school and there will be a box of books + pencils outside the main 
entrance for you to take another. 
 

Learning in School 
Children at school will follow the same learning as set on the website and so wherever you are, we 
hope you enjoy your project this half term. 

COVID Safety in School and Nursery  
From Monday 11th 
To reduce the transmission of the virus, children learning in school and nursery will need to arrive 
with 

• their mid-morning snack (in a pot if you prefer) 

• a water bottle to be left in school now (we will refill each day and sterilise weekly) 
No school bookbag please, just come in a warm coat with hat/gloves if you wish and with the snack 
pot and water bottle. 
 
With thanks to everyone for your patience as we have worked to sort classes and remote learning, 
messages of encouragement have been kindly received. 
 
Kind regards,        Sarah Mackay               Head Teacher 


